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August 4, 2017

Dear Resident,
Re: Notice of Proposed Parking Reétriction on Bewdley Avenue

You may be aware that the Township is processing a development application for the English Inn
property. As part of the development application, the applicant is requesting to use the existing Hither
Green Park as a primary fire lane in order to adequately provide fire protection services to the
proposed development. Should this proposed development be approved, several parking spots on
the south side of Bewdley Avenue across from Hither Green Park will need to be removed and a ‘No
Parking’ restriction will need to be implemented to ensure that there is adequate access for the fire
trucks to the development site. This would be a permanent change and would need to be
implemented upon approval of the development.

Attached is a sketch of the proposed parking changes. The Township is seeking your input on the
parking change and will consider the results of the feedback in the decision making process.

Please submit your written feedback no later than August 15, 2017. Feedback can be submitted in
person to the Engineering Department at the Municipal Hall, 3™ Floor, emailed to
engineering@esquimalt.ca, or mailed to:

Engineering Department
Township of Esquimalt
1229 Esquimalt Road
Esquimalt BC V9A 3P1

If you have any questions, please submit them to the email address above or call 250-414-7108.

Sincerely,

Will Wieler, AScT, PMP
Engineering Manager

Encl.

1229 Esquimalt Road
Esquimalt BC V9A 3P1
t. 250-414-7108

f. 250-414-7160
www.esquimalt.ca
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